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Dear Parents / Guardians, Friday 6th November 2020

Welcome back to a new half term. We hope you had a nice week off . The children have come back
all refreshed, full of enthusiasm and ready to learn.

Thank you for your patience this week when dropping off and collecting your child. We are hoping to
be back using our normal entrances very soon. With the second lockdown in place can we please
ask you try your best to be on time when dropping off and collecting your child and continue to wear
a face mask when entering the school playground.

This week we have been learning about Bonfire Night. We read a story about why we celebrate it
and how we can keep ourselves and others safe. We also explored what tools make the best fire-
work pictures, recognising we don’t always need a paintbrush when using paint.

In maths, we have been discussing what is meant when we ask "How many altogether?” And how
we find out how many we have altogether. Some of us have even been using the words “add” and
“plus” and attempting to write number sentences.

On a Tuesday, if it is wet weather children are able to wear training shoes with their P.E. kits (if they
don’t already). We go outdoors as much as possible and this Tuesday we had a lot of wet feet due to

the wet weather.

Have a nice weekend

Reception Staff




